
 

31st January 2025 

 

Well, I think we are all happy to see the of January, it felt like the longest 

month ever. The children have been busy this month learning all about winter 

and how we can keep warm during the colder months.  

The children have also been learning about Chinese New Year, they have been 

making snakes and also looked at how different the letters and numbers look 

when written in Chinese. The children had a go at writing their first letter of 

their name in Chinese.  

On Wednesday the children were very lucky as were delivered a Chinese 

banquet. This was provided by, Cook 4 You, who are based in the village.  

 

It was all very yummy  

Thank you to all the staff for providing it for us to try.   

Letter and Sounds  

In letters and sounds Mrs Allan has been playing the game “Which Instrument”. 

Mrs Allan hides some instruments behind a board she also has some in front of 

the board so the children can see. Mrs Allan then plays an instrument and then 

the children have to match the correct instrument to the sound. 

 



 

 

Wow Words   

The current WOW words are ‘winter’ and ‘freeze’. 

These were chosen because we are talking about winter and what may happen. 

Our wow words will continue until the children have retained the meaning of the 

word.  

 

Reading Area 

Thank you for the donations it’s looking much more inviting and the children are 

using the area more. 

 

Snack Time 

Please provide you child with a snack pre-school has very limited snacks and 

your child may not like what we can provide meaning they go all morning with no 

snack. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Preschool Team 


